
Join us on

Monday, January 20th, 2025 for 7 pm

at Maranatha Church, 100 College Street W, Belleville

for our Annual General Meeting

Special guest speaker will be Cheryl Anderson, Vice-president and founding member of the South 
Shore Joint Initiative (SSJI) who’s presentation will be about

“Six Years of Advocacy for Prince Edward County’s South Shore”.

Cheryl, a tireless advocate for nature, brings a wealth of experience from her career in biochemistry at 
Guelph University to service on the boards of several local naturalist organizations, including the 

Prince Edward County Field Naturalists and the Prince Edward Point Bird Observatory.


